
April is here! We are slowly getting to warmer days. The trees

and flowers are blooming and showing off their beauty. 

We have had several members who plan to attend the KEHA

State Meeting May 6-8 . If you are planning to stay or would

like to carpool in the county van, please be sure to let me know

as the date is drawing closer. 

th

Our International Dinner will be held on April 17  at the

Livestock Barn with our guest speaker coming to us to share

about her travels to Italy. Please read Christy’s President

Corner to see what your club needs to bring to add to the

council-provided main entree. It will be a great night so be sure

to bring a friend! Call the office to let us know how many will be

in attendance so we can plan for the meal. 

th

Lastly, inside this newsletter is information about the Annual

Meeting and Cultural Arts. I want to encourage you to enter

your items to show off your hard work. I have included the new

Cultural Arts categories. Please note there are some changes

for this year. These will be on display during the Annual Meeting

and I know we all enjoy looking at the crafts and artwork that

members have made. The Annual Meeting will be catered this

year which will save you all time in the kitchen and all of your

focus can be on attending the meeting. 

I look forward to seeing you all soon. As always, if you have any

ideas for programs you would like to see, please reach out to

me.
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Fellow Homemakers, 

Happy April! We will be having our
Annual International Dinner on April
17  with a guest speaker sharing
about their travel to Italy. The
council will be providing the main
Italian dish, and we request the
following clubs to add to the meal
with the following: 

th

Ellisville: Salads/Vegetable Dishes
Headquarters: Desserts
Moorefield: Garlic Bread
Domestic Divas: Drinks

We also have our Annual Nicholas
County Homemaker meeting coming
up on May 15 . The great news, no
one has to cook as the council has
decided to have the meal catered.
YAY! So be sure to come out and
enjoy a great meal and fellowship
with all of the Nicholas County
Homemakers. 

th

 Have a Happy Spring all,
 Christy Shelley 

President’s Corner



Check out the resources on the next page to learn
ways to reduce your stress not just in April, but

every day. 
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